The first meeting of the year was held in Warrnambool at Rafferty’s hotel on the 2nd March and was attended by 11 members, with 13 apologies. This was a new venue for the members in the South West and was well accepted by all present.
Secretary Ian Cameron attended the meeting and bought all members present up to date with the latest news from the Executive.
We were very lucky to have the presence of Councilor Kylie Gaston, as the guest speaker, and she presented a very interesting talk on her personal life and that of being a representative of the city. Many in-depth questions were asked of Kylie and she was mostly able to answer all.
It was good to see 3 of our 4 new members in attendance and everyone present enjoyed the comradery. A good day in all.
The next meeting of RAAV SW will be held in Hamilton on Monday 1st June 2020 and we look forward to another successful meeting.
Ray Lougheed
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